
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
  
As you will be aware, The Newbridge School officially joined The Lionheart Educational Trust on September 
1st 2022. As a result, we have reviewed many of our systems in line with The Lionheart Educational Trust 
and this includes using a programme called Beehive instead of Arbor.  
 
Beehive is an online resource that is bespoke to The Lionheart Educational Trust and its schools. As well as 
hosting lots of tools and information for staff, it has dedicated areas to be used by students and parents.  
  
Beehive is used for:  
  

• Timetables – students and parents can easily see timetables, knowing when, where, who, and what 
subject will be taught that day or week.  

• Behaviour – view rewards and sanctions for good and poor behaviour.  
• Assignments – homework set can be viewed easily.  
•  

For parents to use Beehive, you will need to register. To do this you need to go to the website:  
https://beehive.lionhearttrust.org.uk  and then click the register button.  
 
You will then be taken through a wizard to register. Please note, you will need to register using the email 
address that the school has on record for you. 
  
More information on Beehive including FAQs, a tour of the system and instruction on how to register can 
be found here:  https://lionhearttrust.org.uk/beehive  
  
There is also an App to download from Google Play or the App Store so that you can receive updates on 
your phone.  
  
We recommend you register with Beehive as soon as possible so that we can keep you updated on your 
child whilst they are at school.  
  
Thank you for your patience with this matter.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Mr M Rowbottom    Mr M Gamble  
Co-Head of The Newbridge School  Co-Head of The Newbridge School 
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